
OUR CONTACT
For any inquiries regarding the project, please email  
transportation.planning@santamonica.gov. 

The Bergamot Area First-Last Mile Improvements project is 
well underway, and components are already taking shape in the 
community. Thank you for your patience during construction. 

Coming soon, a flashing yellow arrow signal and signage will be 
installed at 26th Street and Olympic Boulevard in mid-January 
2025. 

A flashing yellow arrow means that vehicles can cautiously 
make the turn indicated by the arrow, but they must first YIELD 
to oncoming traffic, pedestrians, bicyclists, and scooter users. 
Flashing yellow arrows can reduce crashes by up to 20% according 
to a recent Federal Highway Administration study. Compared to a 
traditional green light, drivers make fewer mistakes with flashing 
yellow arrows and they also move traffic more efficiently. 

The following intersections will also receive a flashing yellow 
arrow signal and signage:

•	 Wilshire Blvd/16th St - anticipated 2025
•	 Olympic Blvd/Stewart St - anticipated 2026
•	 Colorado Ave/Stewart St - anticipated 2026
•	 26th St/Pennsylvania Ave- anticipated 2026
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SAFE STREETS
bERGAMOT AREA IMPROVEMENTS

WHAT DO THE ARROWS MEAN?
SOLID RED ARROW Users intending to turn at an 
intersection must stop and wait. They should not enter an 
intersection to turn when a solid red arrow is displayed.

SOLID YELLOW ARROW The turn signal is about 
to change to red and users should prepare to stop or 
prepare to complete a turn if they are legally within the 
intersection and there is no conflicting traffic present.

FLASHING YELLOW ARROW Users are allowed 
to turn after yielding to all oncoming traffic including 
pedestrians or bicyclists in the crosswalk.

SOLID GREEN ARROW Those turning have the 
right-of-way. Oncoming traffic has a red light.

PROJECT WEBSITE

santamonica.gov/mobility-projects/
bergamot-first-and-last-mile-improvements


